
       19th May 2022 

 Diary dates 
23.05.22  Musician in residence day  

24.05.22  Wrates Class Photos 

26.05.22  Jubilee Children’s Art exhibition at 3.30pm-4.30pm 

27.05.22  Lunch time Garden Party—wear red, white and blue 

27.05.22  Last day of term 

06.06.22  First Day of Term 6 

07.06.22  Reception trip to Sutton-on-Sea 

27.06.22  Sports Day 

08.07.22  Year 3 trip to Sea Life Centre 

08.07.22  Year 5 trip to Parliament, Westminster  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have an exciting week for the children next week!  We are starting the week off with a visit from a musician in 

residence where each class will be taking part in a workshop throughout the day.  We are also celebrating the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee with a range of activities over the week including an exhibition of their learning after school on 

Thursday 26th May.   On Friday 27th May, our celebrations will be ending with a garden party and children may come into 

school in non-uniform on that day; we would encourage them to wear something red, white or blue. 

 

Now that the weather is getting warmer, it is really important that the children stay hydrated throughout the day, so 

can we please ask that you send your child to school with a water bottle every day.   

 

Finally, please see the information regarding swimming which is coming home in a separate letter tonight. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs J Bentley 

Head Teacher 

 

Mindful Millers celebrating 
kindness with their Willow 

class group this week 

The Ultimate Frisbee team won 12-0 in their second 
match! 

SAVE THE DATE!  

Sports day with picnic lunch  

Monday 27th June  

Morning—KS1 Afternoon—KS2 

(exact timings to be confirmed) 



Maple class having cricket coaching 
sessions with our cricket coach 

Year 5 enjoying their cricket sessions  






